
From:  Adam Seif   
To:  Clerks Richmondhill 
Sent:  Wed 4/3/2019 2:52 PM 
Subject: RE: Proposed Repeal DLCSP (By-Law 23-17)  

Dear Mayor Dave Barrow and Members of Council, 

I concur with the majority of Council to repeal DLCSP in order to revitalize for the whole 
benefit of Richmond Hill Residents.  

Unfortunately, due to the short notice of tonight's council meeting, I couldn't change my 
schedule to attend personally.  

Please keep doing the great job and I'm certain with your direction there will be 
significant and beneficial changes for the Downtown district and other Richmond hill key 
areas for the years to come.  

I look forward to be in attendance in the next meeting.  

Yours very truly, 

 Adam Seif, B.A., J. D. 

Seif Law Firm 

Barristers & Solicitors 

Member of the Law Society of Ontario  

10288 Yonge St., Unit 3, Richmond Hill, ON, Canada  L4C 3B8 


